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Dear  Parents,

Greetings  from  BIIS  family.

First  and foremost,  I would  like  to thank  all of  you  for  your  continuous  support  and co-
operation  during  these difficult  times.  I fully  understand  the difficulty  and huge  effort  that
parents  have  to take  in assisting  with  remote  education.  Your  support  is the backbone  of  our
success  and  I count  on your  continued  support  in  the  coming  days.  I assure  you  that  me  and  my
team,  supported  by  management  will  do all  that  it takes  to achieve  great  outcome.

As you  are aware,  we are awaiting  the delivery  of  text  books  from  India  and have  been
continuously  following  up with  the  concerned  parties  and authorities  in  getting  it  delivered  to
you. It is unfortunate  that the huge surge  of  pandemic  is causing  further  delay  and the
lockdowns  are making  it unpredictable  to firm  up the date. The  earlier  target  of  2nd week  of
May  is at risk.  However,  to overcome  this  issue,  we  will  be providing  printouts  of  the  lessons
which  will  be covered  in First  Term  which  ends  on  22nd June'  21.

I would  also like  to inform  that  on the occasion  of  'Eid  al-Fitr',  students  will  have  holidays
starting  from  09/05/21  to 18/05/21.  During  holidays,  printouts  will  be made  ready  for  delivery
and you  will  be notified  to collect  it from  the school.  The  Schedule  for  collection  will  be
intimated  to you  soon.  I sincerely  thank  you  for  your  support  and  understanding;  and  regret  the
delay  and  inconvenience.

I would  like  to take  this  opportunity  to wish  you  and  your  family  in advance,  all  the blessing
of  'Eid  al-Fitr'.  Stay  safe  and Take  care.

Thanking  you  all,

Sincerely,

Asha  Shiju

Principal
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